APFC to Open Anchorage Satellite Office

August 10, 2023

The Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation is moving forward with a long-standing policy decision to open a satellite office in Anchorage as soon as possible to support the retention and

recruitment of professional staff.

Recruitment and retention have been challenging for many employers, including APFC. Opening an additional office in Anchorage, the state’s largest city will broaden the playing field by

providing another option for potential employees.
APFC is in the process of securing space in the Cordova Building located in downtown Anchorage.

We look forward to this new opportunity to recruit and retain world-class talent in Alaska.
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